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December 28, 2021 
 
Ms. Tiffany Vowell  
National Registry of Food Safety Professionals  

6751 Forum Drive, Suite 220 
Orlando, FL 32821 
United States  
 
Dear Ms. Vowell, 
 
The ANSI National Accreditation Board (ANAB) Certificate Accreditation Program Accreditation 
Committee (CAPAC) voted on the results of 2021 re-accreditation assessment report for National 
Registry of Food Safety Professionals as delineated in ANSICA for the following scopes: 
 

• Food Safety First Principles for Food Handlers   
 
It is my privilege to inform you that the committee approved the assessors’ recommendation to grant 
reaccreditation.  
 
We look forward to a continued partnership with National Registry of Food Safety Professionals as an 
ANAB accredited certificate issuer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Turan Ayvaz, Director, Certificate Accreditation Program (CAP) 

 
CC:   Dr. Vijay Krishna, Ed.D, Vice President, Credentialing Programs 

Caitlin O’Connell, Program Manager, Certificate Accreditation Program (CAP) 
Robert Mahlman, CAPAC ETG Member 
Shana Treger, CAPAC ETG Member 
Allan Bateson, Lead Assessor 
Anna Lissitz, Assessor 

 
 


